
LETTER FROM THE TREASURER 
 

The end of 2018 sees TEANA experiencing a growth spurt          
in membership thanks to many of our hard working         
members. It’s because of our members that TEANA is able          
to maintain a strong financial position and continue to be          
the best organization in the business. When you have         
strong a network of companies that enjoy working together,         
success comes easy. 

 

We ask that our members continue to support our         
association in any way they can. Sponsoring one of our          
annual meetings is not only a great way to show your           
support for TEANA, but also a fantastic opportunity to         
promote your business. We still have several sponsorship        
opportunities available for our Winter Networking Meeting in        
Key West, which will be taking place February 8-10, 2019.          
Sponsorship opportunities for our Annual Meeting in       
Charleston, SC in July of 2019 will be released shortly as well. 

 

TEANA is also blessed with a strong legal council that goes to work for us. You can help                  
TEANA fight for our industry on the hill by making a donation to our legislative fund. All of the                   
hard work they do for us wouldn’t be possible without support from our members. 

 

I encourage every member to take a look at the year-end financials on TEANA’s website. Any                
questions you may have can be directed to me at ​kim@carborocarrier.com​.  

 

I hope to see all of you in Key West in February – please be sure to come up and introduce                     
yourself! I love meeting all of our members and discussing new ways to help us help you. I                  
hope 2019 is a year of growth and prosperity for all of TEANA and it’s members. 

 

Thank You, 

Kim Johnson 
TEANA Treasurer  


